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TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

DACORUM BOROUGH COUNCIL-

Application Ref No. 4/0006/97

Aegis Alarm Systems Ltd Marshall Hatchick
107 Jupiter Drive 17 Benitinck Street
Hemel Hempstead ’ London

Herts 7 W1M 5RL

HP2 5NU ‘

DEVELOPMENT ADDRESS AND DESCRIPTION

19 Bennetts Gate, Hemel Hempstead, Herts

CHANGE -OF USE OF RETAIL TO OFFICES

This application for full planning permiséion dated 12.12.1996 and received on
03.01.1997 was WITHDRAWN on 06.02.1897.
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Director of Planning



MARSHALL ¢« HATCHICK

Solicitors

17 Bentinck Street, London, WIM SRL
Tel: (44) 0171 935 3272 Fax: (44) 0171 224 1592

Cur ref: NM/CD | 5 E?btl{ar)’ 1997
Your ref: 4/0006/97 _— T hebint S0

Dacorum Borough Council
Planning Department

Civic Centre { . |
Hemel Hempstead drvacewnd -6 FEB 199/
Hertfordshire HP1 1HH i e e e A ———————

Lopmanstitd

PRI TR

~Dear Sirs

19 Bénnettsgate Hemel Hempstead - Application 4/006/97

We refer to the above planning application recently made by our client,” Aegis Alarm Systems
Limited. Please note that this application is not now to proceed as our client is not proposing
1o proceed with the alteration and change of usc which had been applied for. Please would
you kindly withdraw the application.

Yours faithful}y,

."
- -
s
T
-

MARSHALL HATCHICK

Keith Hatchick Nicholas Marshall Consultani: James O'Connor (also admitted in New York) Legal Executive: Patricia Smith

This firm is regulated by the Law Society in the conduct of investment business
E-Mail: 100603,362]1 @ Compuserve COM.
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This application for full planning permission dated 12.12.1996 and received on
03.01.1997 was WITHDRAWN on 06.02,1997.

-

» Director of Planning




